
 

                               

   

SBMOC MEETING MINUTES                                 October 6, 2018 

The meeting of the Southeastern British Motorcar Owners’ Club was called to order by President Sam 

Maw.   The attendance roster was passed and there were approx. 29 members in attendance.   

Jerry Azzara our Treasurer was not able to attend so Sam gave a summary that the Treasurer’s 

report had no significant changes.    

A reminder was given about the Christmas Party being December 8th at Demetre’s in Duncan and all 

reservations must be in and paid for by the November 3rd meeting.  NO LATE RESERVATIONS WILL 

BE ACCEPTED.   The restaurant needs the number to be able to plan the space for the events they 

will have that evening.  We will have a silent auction and everyone is asked to bring a basket/ gift 

donation for our silent auction.     Remember this is a fund raiser for the club, so bring something 

that everyone will want to bid on.  Please see the website for our on-line reservation and payment 

tool.  Cash and checks will be accepted at the November 3rd meeting. 

We welcomed a new member Jeff Shoal from Greer and Jeff is currently working on his TR6.  We 

discussed places for local parts and The B Hive was mentioned for anything MG related.  1003 Old 

Stone Church Rd, Clemson, SC 29631  Phone: (864) 654-3404.  Gordon Strickland and B Hive seemed 

to have a good reputation with many club members.  

Dave Taylor is trying to develop a resource for our club car enthusiasts that can help members find 

or borrow items like specialty tools, workshop manuals, knowledge or available workspace.   Dave 

passed around a list as he begins to develop this resource.  If you have anything to share with a 

member, please see Dave to be included.   Thanks for this effort Dave, this is a great opportunity 

for our members. 

 Past SBMOC Events: 

Noggin & Natter was held at Red Bowl last month.   We had a pretty good turn out .  Members of 

the club also had a drive to Cooley Farms, and had about a dozen wet drivers.   All who survived 

and have fond memories of the exciting drive!   Thankful that is wasn’t the same time as the recent 

mudslides. 

 



 

 

 

 

Upcoming SBMOC Events: 

There are so many car related fall events please check the SBMOC website for more events and 

details. 

Some upcoming club events are:  

October 23rd     Ice Cream drive in at Bruster’s in Greer 

November 3rd      Al and Laura Converse have invited club members to their home after the             

Rolling Art show in Tryon.   Please RSVP if you are interested in joining. 

November 17th    Soup and Shoot at the Diaz ranch.  

November 27th    Hickory Knob 

  

 

Respectfully submitted by Mary Reed     

President: Sam Maw, Vice-President: Dennis Bromley, Treasurer: Jerry Azzara, Secretary: Mary Reed 


